
 
13 January 2022 
 
Our Ref: HP8293 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Please find our updated COVID-19 risk assessment on our school website (see link 
below): 
 
https://www.hardwickprimaryschoolderby.co.uk/storage/secure_download/bjFXTUM2S
URyUm9TVGVMS3k1VzFSZz09 
 
Your child needs to have a PCR test if they have any of the COVID-19 symptoms: 
 

 A high temperature 

 A new, continuous cough 

 A loss or change to sense of smell or taste 

If the PCR test is negative, your child can return to school. 
 
If the PCR test is positive, please follow NHS guidance and isolate. 
 
Please inform the school office as soon as possible of the PCR test result. 
 
If your child does not have the above COVID-19 symptoms but has tested positive 
on a Lateral Flow Device:  
 
If the LFD result is positive: 
 

 You do not require a PCR test to confirm they have COVID-19. 

 You need to upload your results to the NHS website 

 Inform school and isolate. 
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If your child lives in a household with someone who has tested positive for 
COVID-19, or if they have been contacted by NHS Test and Trace as a close 
contact then:  
 

 Children aged 5 and above are advised to take an LFD test every day (before 

they leave the house).  As long as their daily LFD test is negative and they 

do not have any symptoms, they can continue to attend school as normal.   

 If at any point during this time your child were to develop symptoms, and/or 

receive a positive LFD test result, you must INFORM SCHOOL and they should 

stay at home and isolate.  

 

If your child tests positive for COVID-19: 
  
Your child must isolate, and stay at home for 10 days, from either the day their 
symptoms started or, if they had no symptoms, the day they took their test. 
 
Your child can take an LFD test from Day 6 onwards (not before) and if they receive two 
negative LFD test results 24 hours apart they can end their isolation earlier than the full 
10 days.  
 
Please always follow the latest NHS guidance. 
 
If at any point you are unsure of whether to send your child to school, please 
contact the School Office on 01332 272249, who will support you with following 
the latest Government Guidance.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 



 
 


